TRUSTEES REPORT

(Comments put together by Caroline and Angela on 10/8/23)

FISH has been helping the citizens of Sonning Common and the surrounding areas for over 40 years.
Moved into new offices in 2021, purchased from the generosity of our local community and grants from local councils and charities.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our volunteer drivers take clients to essential appointments and we have a minibus which has a monthly programme of shopping and leisure trips.  FISH provides weekly visits by a home visitor for those who may feel lonely or isolated.  We also have a Knit and Natter group who meet weekly in the Communal Room.
We continue to update our computer system as required.
We have acquired a shed for storing our wheelchairs and other equipment.

We always need new volunteers for driving, staffing the office and home visiting.   New Committee members would also be most welcome and we currently have a vacancy for a secretary on the Committee.  Please do get in touch if you can help office@fishvolunteercentre.org.uk or on 0118 9723986





